From: Ryan Rd

To: corporate
Subject: Fwd: western toad migration
Date: Tuesday, November 14, 2023 3:49:58 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the RMOW. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you verify that the sender is legitimate and know the content is safe.

Dear mayor and council.

See attached email and signatures.

To be brought up in Nov 21st meeting.
Ryan doiron

Whistler be

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Ryan Rd

Date: Tue., Oct. 17, 2023, 1:59 p.m.

Subject: Re: western toad migration

To: Luisa Burhenne <lburhenne@whistler.ca>

So the reason I called today was because I'm very concerned about the toad migration. For at
least a decade I have asked just on my own but of course I've never been heard. The reason I'm
asking is I'd like to have lost Lake closed down during the migration. I'm asking for one week
before and one week after. Now when you guys say it starts they've already started weeks
before. When you say they stopped I see them for another couple weeks. So I believe it's not
being monitored in a 100% fashion. And so this is why this year I've decided to collect
signatures to have lost Lakes shut down for a minimum 8 weeks. Now don't say you cannot
shut the park down because this is not true. You shut down Rainbow Park for whole one year.
I'm going to a text two pages of signatures of people that are just as concerned as I am and
totally agree that Lost Lake should be shut down completely while the migration is going on.
This can be done 100%. Because every time I go into Lost Lake all I see is dead toads. Now I
know this might be a very hard challenge to shut down the entire park because people are
going to sneak around signs and go through the bush. But at least you can put notice up that
the park from now on from every year starting next year is going to be shut down for 8 weeks
during this time please do not access it please stay out and the reason because of the toads.
Once you have sit down and with your team. I would like personally to come in and speak
with you guys. So hopefully you can get maybe on this this week and maybe I can come in
Monday or Tuesday next week for a meeting in person

On Tue., Oct. 17, 2023, 12:44 p.m. Luisa Burhenne, <lburhenne@whistler.ca> wrote:

Thank you for speaking on the phone. We are looking forward to receiving your thoughts
via email.

Thank you,








